
EDWARD J . KELLY 
CONSULTING ENGINEER 

TWENTY NORTH WACKER DRIVE 

CHICAGO 6, ILLINOIS 

RANDOLPH 1333 

Mr . Amon Carter 
P. O. Box 1036 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

October 28, 1947 

Mr . Kelly asks me to thank you 
for your invitation to the luncheon and to 
the unveiling of the Will Rogers Equestrian 
Monument, "Into the Sunset, 11 on November 4 
at Fort Worth, Texas, and to express his re­
gret in being unable to come. He would like 
very much to be there. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ ?Ji . ~ 
Alice M. Carr 
Secretary to Mr. Kelly. 


